
City Commission meeting scheduled for Sept. 22

Release date: Monday, Sept. 20, 2021
Contact: Torey Hollingsworth, Director, Office of the City Commission, 937-333-3590

The Dayton City Commission will hold a meeting on Wednesday, Sept. 22, beginning at 8:30
a.m., in the City Commission Chambers.

Protective face coverings/masks are required for all visitors to City of Dayton facilities. Visitors
to City Hall (101 W. Third St.) are reminded that the Ludlow Street entrance is currently
closed. 

The meeting will also be available to watch live at daytonohio.gov/govtv or on Spectrum
Cable channel 6.
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